
Debbie McCain - Administrative Report 

 March 24, 2023 – Happy Spring! 

 

• The 3-5 grade science Olympiad teams did an amazing job at the 

competition on March 7
th
.  Overall, the 3

rd
 and 5

th
 grade teams placed 

6
th
 and the 4

th
 grade team won the overall spirit award.  The spirit 

award is for overall sportsmanship and respect for others during the 

entire competition – the best award to win in my opinion!   

• The Young Authors event was a huge success and a great turn-out.  

The following students were grade level winners: Kdg. – Adrienne 

Russeau, 1
st
 gr. – Penelope Patton, 2

nd
 gr. – Bennett Gordy, 3

rd
 gr. – 

Savannah Hammond, 4
th
 gr. – Alexandra England and 5

th
 gr. – Carter 

Gordy.  The county level entry winners:  Logan DeSloover, Bryson 

Weaver, Ava DeSloover, Ava Nehrig and Georgia Hartley.  The 

author of Michigan Chillers, Jonathan Rand, did an amazing job 

talking about his journey becoming an author.   

• The PTA events for the month of March were hits!!!  Goodies with 

Grandparents on March 12
th
 was a huge turnout, the daddy-daughter 

dance on March 4
th
 – we had over 236 kiddos attend and the Easter 

egg hunt on March 5
th
 was a hit!! 

• The fourth-grade students did an amazing job with the wax museum 

on March 1
st
.  Parents, grandparents, staff members, family and friends 

enjoyed the informative event!   

• We are gearing up for the 2023-24 Kindergarten round-up set for 

April 13
th
 from 4-7:30 pm. 

• The ISD will hold the pre-school GSRP 2023-24 round-up on April 

28
th
 from 1-3 pm.   

• The students have been working very hard reading during the month 

of March to reach their Accelerated Reading goals.  Students in grades 

3-5 making their goal will be invited to a lock-in in April and students 

in grades K-2 will be invited to an ice-cream event.   

• Students completed the last benchmark test for the NWEA on March 

24
th
.  The staff will meet in grade levels to review the data on April 

6
th
!   

• Students in grades 3-5 will be taking the M-STEP state assessments after 

spring break.   


